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Over the past two weeks, the ISER team has met multiple times, has hosted the second Campus-Wide 

engagement Accreditation Forum [on Standard II] at both campuses, and continues to work to guarantee that all 

of the team documents will be in the right condition for the lead editor to begin work in early December. 

Engagement Plan: Emailed Communications 

Since the last meeting, the Accreditation ISER team has consulted with the Engagement Communications 

Team to help them craft an appropriate third Engagement Email, which will be delivered on October 25th. 

The communications involved in crafting this third email has occurred very smoothly, demonstrating the 

abilities of our colleagues to harmoniously work together. 

Engagement Plan: Committee presentations. 

We have continued to customize our PowerPoint presentations for committee meetings, and our 

Engagement Team has presented these two more committees since College Council last met. 

We have scheduled further committee presentations through December 11th. 

In addition, we have developed a plan to target departmental meetings for the first three weeks of the 

Spring Semester, for optimal ability to interact with the departments. 

Engagement Plan: Campus Wide Forums. 

We held our Second Accreditation Campus Forum on October 12th.  

This was Zoomed to Delano. 

Over 50 people attended this Campus Forum. 

Curriculum Committee hosted this meeting. 

Norming Meetings: 

We have continued holding Norming meetings with relevant standards to fine-tune the rough draft, and 

clarify any issues before the point of submission to the grand editor. 

Climate Survey: 

 We have concluded the Accreditation Survey for Fall of 2017. 

The Survey results have been compiled and tabulated. 

On October 9th a meeting was held to confer on the results and identify trends. 

A meaningful presentation of these trends is being developed and will be available within a week. 

 

Thank you, 

Dean Liz Rozell 

Prof. Jason Stratton. 


